
OFFICE OF THE INTELLIGENCE OFFICER

Unttefr States Disciplinary Sarrarks
ffort Sraueniunttlt, Kansas

April 8, 1919

Mr. Karl Struss, 
6602 Yucca Street, 
Hollywood, °alif..

My dear j.*r. J trass

Your letter of April 1, 1919 has been received and

this is to advise that I am in receipt of letter from the Intell­

igence Department, dated April 1st, 1919, advising that your case 

is still being investigated.

I have to-day written the Department enclosing copy 

of your letter and as soon as reply is received, I will advise you.

Respectfully r .

lah/ao
Louis Ai Humason, 

Captain Infantry, U.S.A, 
Intelligence Officer,


